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01/12/2009,  

      Association of Romanian Communes -  
      ACoR  
           

      To the kind attention of  
      Mr Emil Draghici, President 
      Cc: Mr. Sergiu Tara, Executive Director 
           

Dear Mr Draghici, 

We have the pleasure to inform you that the application of the Association of Romanian 

Communes (ACoR) for membership in NALAS has been unanimously approved by the NALAS 

Committee of Liaison Officers held in Podgorica on 6-7 November 2009. As of 7 December 2009, 

your association has a status of NALAS full member and is entitled to the rights and obligations as 

described in the NALAS statute. 

Find attached the NALAS Statute, the Strategic Plan, the Task Force Management Guide and the 

invoice for the Membership Fee for 2009. 

ACoR should be represented in the NALAS statutory bodies as follows: 

1. Two ACoR delegates for the NALAS General Assembly. ACoR Board should decide on which 

local elected officials will represent your organization in the NALAS GA. (see NALAS statute) 

2. A Liaison Officer and possibly a Deputy Liaison Officer should represent ACoR at the NALAS 

Committee of Liaison Officers. This should also be an ACoR Board decision. (see NALAS 

statute) 

In addition, ACoR may assign experts for the NALAS Task Forces on Fiscal Decentralization, Urban 

Planning, Energy Efficiency and Solid Waste Management. The ACoR Liaison Officer will 

automatically be a member of the NALAS Task Force on Association Development. (see the NALAS 

Task Force Management Guide) 

The NALAS members welcome your enrolment in the network and are very eager to receiving your 

input in our overall activities. 
 

 Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
 
Tarzan Milosevic  Kelmend Zajazi 
NALAS President  NALAS Executive Director

    
     


